
Continuation of letter from THE ROYAL TRUST COMPANY, MONTREAL, 

of 3rd January 1929* to Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B

-2-

Presumably any new investments maue for the Trust 
should be Trustee Investments and we would therefore 
recommend that the new shares be taken up and sold, 
in order that the Trust may derive the benefit 
of the difference between the issue price of $200.00 
per share and the market price, which is at present 
about 390*

If you approve of our suggestion we would ask you 
to kindly sign and return the enclosed "Trustee Minute" 
and as the certificates are registered in the name of 
The Royal Trust Company for the Robert Bruce Bursaries 
Fund", we shall attend to the matter.

Yours faithfully,

J. F. Wilkes, 
sistant Manager.

Enclosure


